
 

Samuel King’s School 
ALSTON, CUMBRIA 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We would like to invite pupils and their families to come and see what Samuel King’s School has to offer for those 

moving to secondary school in either September 2025, or September 2026. 

Following our annual Open Evening, we are running three ‘Open Mornings’ in October 2024. We would like to 

welcome you to SKS at either 9am or 10am on one of our open mornings to see the school in action.  

You will hear from school leaders and pupils about what the school offers, and why it might be the place for your 

child. You will also be given a tour of the school to see a typical day with SKS.  

Open Mornings are: 

 Thursday 3rd October 2024 

 Monday 21st October 2024 

 Tuesday 22nd October 2024 

There will be a 9am and 10am slot each day. The short talk, and the school tour should take no more than an hour. 

We hope to welcome you in October. 

You can book your place via the school website, or by scanning the QR code below. 

          

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr R Dawson (Headteacher) 


